FIVE YEAR PLAN

The Faculty Committee on Planning is repeating a request that went out last fall for volunteers to serve on the committee to develop the Five Year Plan for U.K. Libraries. We need additional committee members to assist us in these four areas:

THE COPY 7

GREEN

BEAN

UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES
NEWSLETTER 6/6/75

Facilities - Adelle Dailey Services - Faith Harders Staff Development - Trudi Bellardo Collection Development - Susan McCargar

Please contact Adelle Dailey, Chairman, 82800, if you would be willing to serve on these subcommittees.

1975 EXHIBIT COLLECTION

The Education Library is proud to announce that Books on Exhibits' 1975 Exhibit Collection is now ready for visitors! The exhibit contains new library books of the year, a sampling of important professional books and a selection of quality paperbacks. The exhibit will run through July 18, 1975.

All ages and grades are represented in this exhibit. The Education Library's Staff would like to invite and encourage everyone to visit the exhibit. The books are really fun and exciting. Come and see!

WORKING COMMITTEE ON L.C. CLASSIFICATION

The following people will serve on the Working Committee on L.C. Classification to continue the work begun by the large L.C. Classification Review Committee which has been dissolved.

Emilie Smith, Chairperson Evelyn Evans David Farrell Gail Kennedy Patricia Renfro

Representatives from branch libraries which might be affected by any L.C. decision will sit with the committee. They are Trudi Bellardo, Rhoda Channing, Adelle Dailey and Jane White.

ADMINISTRATIVE CHANGE

An administrative change has been made in the Director's Office. The administrative services responsibilities presently handled by Dotty Green will be transferred to John Bryant with the exception of personnel activities. Dotty Green will continue to administer all personnel services. This will allow for expansion of personnel and related activities. In conjunction with this move, the Acquisitions Department will now report directly to Ruth Brown.

Since we are approaching the end of the fiscal year, close coordination of activities will be essential in these units during this transition period.

PERSONNEL NOTES

Termination:

Beverly Howard, June 6.

Opening:

LT II, Periodicals

See Dotty Green if interested.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Library Systems Analyst, Indiana University, Bloomington.
Salary: \$11,000-up

See Dotty Green for further information.